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Re: Request for Road Closure
Dear Commissioners:

On September 2, 2019, the Optimist Club of Perdido Bay will conduct our 33rd Annual Labor
Day Mullet Festival, which is our main fund raiser of the year. Included in this event are a 5K
race and a 1 mile Fun Run, which take place between 7:25 am and 9:45 am that morning.
There are four roads involved in the runs, and three of which have minimal traffic, and would
not interfere significantly the runs. However, due to the extension of Perdido Street to County
Road 99, there is heavy traffic from its intersection with County Road 9S avenue to the
intersection with Widell Avenue. It is requested that authorization be granted to have the
above-mentioned section of Perdido Street closed from 7:30 am to 9:30 am on the morning
September 3, 2018.

The Optimist Club of Perdido Bay point of contact is Lee Hoffman, 251-228-1124

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

¢ r
President, Optimist Club of Perdido Bay
859-991-4619

Encl: Run for the Mullet Race Route
Cc: Baldwin County Sheriff’s Department



OPTIMIST CLUB OF PERDIDO BAY
POST OFFICE BOX 87
LILLIAN, AL 365483

May 15, 2019

Sheriff Huey “Hoss” Mack
310 Hand Avenue

Bay Minette, Alabama 36507

Re: Request for Road Closure
Dear Sheriff Mack:

On September 2, 2019, the Optimist Club of Perdido Bay will conduct our 33rd Annual Labor
Day Mullet Festival, which is our main fund raiser of the year. Included in this event are a 5K
race and a 1 mile Fun Run, which take place between 7:25 am and 9:45 am that morning.
There are four roads involved in the runs, and three of which have minimal traffic, and would
not interfere significantly the runs. However, due to the extension of Perdido Street to County
Road 99, there is heavy traffic from its intersection with County Road 99 avenue to the
intersection with Wideli Avenue. It is requested that authorization be granted to have the
ahove-mentioned section of Perdido Street closed from 7:30 am to 9:30 am on the morning
September 3, 2018.

The Optimist Club of Perdido Bay point of contact is Lee Hoffman, 251-228-1124

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

859-991-4619

Encl: Run for the Mullet Race Route
Cc: Baldwin County Commission




